A new academic conference

is coming to Los Angeles
October 17-20. 2024

Queens of the Future:
A Century of Women in

Speculative Fiction Media

We invite papers that address any aspects
of speculative fiction across media,
especially those that focus on women's
multiple contributions to the genre.

300-500 word abstracts for papers or panels
due by May 1, acceptances by June |

Go to SFAMLA.ORG for more information.
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